Council of the District of Columbia
OFFICE OF COUNCILMEMBER BRIANNE K. NADEAU
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20004

TO: Chairman Phil Mendelson

FROM: Councilmember Brianne K. Nadeau \B‘“"”"'KN"‘

RE: Notice of Cancellation of the September 19, 2024 Public Roundtable of the
Committee on Public Works and Operations

DATE: September 17, 2024

This memorandum serves as notice that the Public Roundtable of the Committee on Public Works
and Operations scheduled for September 19, 2024, at 11:00am, is cancelled.



